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Center for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses
POSTCFFICE CRAMR 28510 e 6223 CUL.EBRA AGAC e SAN ANTONia TEXAS. USA 78284
(512)522 5160 * FAX 15d)522 5155

March 29, 1988
RE: Contract tio. ?!RC-02-88-005

Mr. Joseph 0. Bunting
U.S. ;uclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of High Level Waste Management
Mail Stop 4H3
Washington, DC 20555

Subj ec t: Report for Period 6 - FY1988

Dear Mr. Bunting:

Pursuant to Section F.1.5 of the above referenced contract, enclosed herewith is out
"Program Manager's Periodic Report " which reflects the activities of the Center from
February 20. 1988, through March 18, 1988.

This report incorporates changes recommended by S. Fortuna via telecon March 21,1988. Ve understand that other c os::len ts on PMPR 88 5 are being developed by NRCstaff; these will be incorporated when received. Per our agreement at the meeting of
February 24, 1988, pro rata allocation of indirect costs is on the basis of actual ,

direct costs.

-Oty truly yours;,
. ( j. - b
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Jo n E. Lat:
Pre nt

WCP/bsc

Enclosures: 30 copies

cc: M. Mace /w 1 Encl.
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